
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good M orning, Dana Planer. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:16 AM 
'Dana Planer' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00269-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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From: Dana Planer <docplaner@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 8:58 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state .fl .us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state.fl.us>; Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to oppose the private sewer proposal by EU for Don Pedro Island. I am the property 
owner for 301 S Gulf Blvd. Unit 14 Placida. The proposal for central sewer by Eu should be denied for 
all of the following reasons: 

The cost for a hook up to the property owners of the island is not clear. The cost to remove existing 
septic is not clear. central Central sewer service by a private owner is unnecessary and If ever 
deemed necessary, it should be provided by public utility not a private for profit entity. The EU 
owners are financially motivated at significant cost to island homeowners. The average residential bill 
for the proposed project is roughly TWICE the amount for wastewater in other neighboring 
communities. Additional costs for electric, removal of septic stems, tree removal , overtime pay and 
labor costs are all hidden fees paid for DIRECTLY by the island homeowners for the benefit of ONLY 
the owners of EU. 

I, like many Island homeowners, have significant concerns about the financial and environmental 
impact this project will have on the island. The project will financially benefit those who are financially 
motivated by EU and will there will be no significant benefit to Island homeowners. 

I am formally requesting that the PSC deny EUs application for wastewater service on Don Pedro 
Island . 
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Sincerely, 
Dana Planer,  
301 South Golf Blvd., Placida, FL 33946 
 
docplaner@yahoo.com 
 
 
EMAIL TO: 
Clerk of the Commission clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
Commissioner LaRosa: Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us 
Commissioner Clark: Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us 
Commissioner Passidomo: Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us 
We have provided below a punch list of arguments and concerns, but this is for your convenience to 
help identify issues that might be important to you. We do not want you to simply copy and paste. 
Provide your own narrative of why you object to this proposal and how this proposed sewer will 
affect you. 
 
Potential Impacts to Stakeholders: 

 Uncertain Hook-up Cost: When EU first presented to PIE, the connection fee was estimated 
at approx. $20K per unit. When the rates and tariffs were finally submitted by the applicant, 
the requested Service Availability Charge per ERC was reduced to total estimated $13,221. 

  

~Dana  




